
 

 

Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment (PNA) 2018 – Supplementary 

Statement  
 

Date Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment Published – 31 March 2018 
 
Date this Supplementary Statement issued – 01 April 2019 

 

The following items have been identified (in bold) as need corrections, clarification, 
service provision or premise details update. This updated information supersedes 
some of the original information within the PNA 2018 as indicated, and should be 
read in conjunction with that document and the previous supplementary statements. 
 

CHANGES TO LOCALLY COMMISSIONED SERVICES  
 

There have been some changes to the locally commissioned services listed in the 
PNA 2018 published on the 31 March 2018.  
 
Minor Ailment Scheme service was withdrawn in conjunction with West Lancashire 
CCG. 
 


